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Tuesday 10.31- Happy Halloween! 

1:30- Halloween Parade/ SJPII Trunk or Treat

Wednesday 11.1- All Saint’s Day Mass @ 9:00am

Thursday 11.2- All Soul’s Day Prayer Service

Friday 11.3- End of the 1st Grading Quarter

Looking Ahead:

11.7- School Picture Make-Up Day 

11.9- 1:30 Dismissal/ Parent Conferences 2pm-4pm

11.10- No School / Parent Conferences 8am-10am

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:15AM to 3:15PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

The cost of lunch is $3.50 per day. Please send money in an envelope with name and grade. 

Mass Change Schedule: All Students K to 6th grade will be attending Mass this Wednesday, 

November 1st for All Saint’s Day at Notre Dame. Students are permitted to wear their gym uniforms 

this day since they will have gym class. We will not be attending Mass this Friday, November 3rd. 

Winter Dress Code: The dress code for winter goes in effect on Wednesday, November 1st. 

Students are no longer permitted to wear shorts on regular or gym school days. Please adhere to all 

the Winter Dress Code policies which can be found in the KCFS Student/ Parent handbook.. 

All Soul’s Day- On Thursday, November 2nd we will be having an All-Soul’s Day prayer service at 

SJPII. We are asking students to bring a copied photo of those they wish to recognize to display on 

our prayer wall in the hallway. More information is attached to the email. 

Picture Make-Up Day: SJPII students who need to have their school picture retaken will be able to 

on November 7th. Students must bring their original photos with them on this day to return them 

and get a new photo. Please let your child’s teacher know if they will need to have their picture 

retaken. Thank you!

Mark your calendars! The Scholastic Book Fair will be here the week of November 13th! 

- 

We had a wonderful Red Ribbon Week at SJPII and 

pledging to be drug and bully free! The students did a 

variety of activities and hands-on science activities 

throughout the week. 

The end of the first grading quarter is this Friday. All 

work must be turned in and up to date on Gradelink. Any 

questions, please check with your child’s teacher. Report 

Cards will be sent home next week prior to Parent 

Conferences next Thursday and Friday. 

We are looking forward to our Halloween Parade and 

Trunk or Treat. The backdoors will open at 1:25pm for 

the 1:30 parade. Any parent taking their child home after 

the event, will need to sign them out following. 
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